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December 12, 2006

Mr. Don Lee

Emerson College

120 Boylston St.

Boston, MA 02116-4624

Dear Don,

Thanks so much for continuing to respond to my stories. I hope you’ll like this one. I think it offers a different view on 9/11 than we’re used to seeing and in the current political environment where that’s been bent into a war cry or a war justification rather than a truly awful event, I think it’s important that we change the current perception.

I hope you’ll agree.

Here in California, I’m doing well. I’m teaching at City College San Francisco and Chabot College, and I’ve been podcasting my first crime novel this fall to much internet success. Even publishing stories, I’ve never gotten feedback from readers until now. And it’s great to get the positive feedback from literally all over the world. Very exciting. You can find the novel and my stories at www.sethharwood.com as well as itunes and a few other venues, including podiobooks.com. I plan to start podcasting some of my stories this winter. 

Hoping you’re well and wishing a happy holiday season, 

    






my best,









Seth Harwood

